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Langenegger, Jared, EMNRD on behalf of emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD 
ROBERT SAN MARTIN
RE: [EXTERNAL] State park annual passes
Thursday, February 29, 2024 11:22:00 AM

Good morning Robert,
Thank you for your question. Currently we are in the public comment period of
our rulemaking process. We have proposed the elimination of annual passes, but
that could change based on the feedback we receive. We will be holding a rules
hearing on April 1, 2024 in Santa Fe. After this hearing we will make a final
determination on our adjustments. All annual passes sold currently will be
honored until their expiration date. If you have any other questions, please let me
know.
Thank you,

Jared Langenegger, Field Operations Bureau Chief
NM State Parks Division

From: ROBERT SAN MARTIN
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 9:09 AM
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD <emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] State park annual passes

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Good Morning
 I saw the email stating that annual state park passes might be eliminated.
 I recently purchased my annual pass for 2024. If this happens is my pass no longer
valid?                         Thank You Robert San Martin
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